
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: Year 7 Flu Immunisations – Catch Up Session 
 
I am writing with information on the Year 7 Flu immunisation catch up session. If your 
child has already had their vaccine, please disregard this letter. 
 
For those students whose parents have already completed the online consent form, 
but who did not get their vaccine on 22 October, these will automatically take place 
during the catch up session on 14 December 2020. You do not need to take any 
further action. 
 
If you did not complete the consent form prior to half term but now wish for your child 
to have the flu vaccine, please contact IntraHealth on 0333 358 3397 option 9 then 
option 2. Please ensure that you listen to the end of the recorded messages before 
pressing the options. A staff member will be there to take calls up to 2.30 pm each 
day at present. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs F Green 
Health Adviser 
 


